AMC Welcomes New Members and Directors

Following elections at the 30 November 2016 Annual General Meeting, the AMC welcomes new members and Directors including:

- Professor Eleanor Milligan, new Director elected by Council following a ballot;
- Professor Liz Farmer, new Director ex officio as Chair of the Prevocational Standards Accreditation Committee:
- Professor Geoff McColl, new Director ex officio as Chair of the Medical School Accreditation Committee; and
- Professor Richard Murray, new member as nominee of Medical Deans Australia and New Zealand appointed by Directors.

The Council reappointed office bearers and Directors for a two-year term including:

- Associate Professor Jill Sewell AM President
- Professor David Ellwood Deputy President
- Dr Kim Rooney Director elected by Council
- Emeritus Professor Napier Thomson AM Director elected by Council

The Directors also reappointed Dr Jules Catt, Post-graduate Medical Trainee, for a further two-year term.

For any queries please contact Karin Oldfield, Company Secretary on 02 62709722